

September 20th 2015

Robin Wilkinson Bandmaster 1<sup>st</sup> Claygate Scout and Guide Band

Dear Robin,

On behalf of the London and South East England Region Trefoil Guild I am writing to thank you for attending our Annual Review and for treating our members to a truly memorable finish to our programme.

You could both see and sense the audience's appreciation for the musical skill of the band. Please pass on our gratitude to your members for their hard work and dedication and tell them how much enjoyment they gave. To be as professional as they are takes lots of practice so thanks are due to you, too, for your leadership of this very talented group.

Good luck with the exciting events coming up and every good wish for the future. It was truly a privilege to hear the 1<sup>st</sup> Claygate Scout and Guide Band!

Yours sincerely,

Pennie Thomson Secretary

Pennie